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Lesley Mon, Jul 10, 2023 at 11:00 AM
To: crfhelpline@gmail.com

Dear CRF Team

I am so sorry to hear that you have been obliged to postpone this year's event due
to problems over licencing.  As it happens, we were unable to come this year due to
a prior commitment but am very much hoping these problems will be resolved so we
can come next year. 

I have been coming to the festival since the early days of Rockinbeerfest and have
always had a great time.  It is the friendliest festival with no bad behaviour which
means no noise into the early hours on the campsite.  There are regular litter pickers
and the campsite is left clean on the last day with almost everyone taking their tents
home with them! I refer back to the awful social media reaction to your temporary
move to the home of a very kind gentleman before the move to Horseheath, which I
attended.  I remember people saying he'd regret it on Monday morning but the
pictures posted on the Monday showed a completely clear campsite with just a
couple of communal rubbish heaps, all neatly bagged and ready to be collected.  I
trust you will use those images in your application.  

As to noise, given the slightly older attendees and the nature of the music played,
this is never excessive and, whilst audible from the nearer edges of the campsite, is
unlikely to be audible beyond. 

You all put so much both financially and in time and effort to this festival and we do
appreciate this.  It would be a tragedy if it had to stop due to licencing issues when
so many other festivals which can cause so many problems (Download I'm looking at
you) can go ahead.  

Here's to seeing you next year. 

best wishes

Lesley Baker




